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Mr. Brian James December 10, 2009

Summit SWCD
2795 Front Street, Suite D
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221
(330) 929-2871

Response to Inspection Letter Dated 12/1/09
Haley’s Ditch Remediation/Restoration
City of Akron, Summit County, OH

Mr. James:

We are in receipt of the site inspection status letter dated December 1, 2009 relative to the
above named project. The construction entrance from Wildon Avenue is no longer being used
for ingress/egress of site equipment. Therefore, placement of additional stone is not needed. If
the contractor determines that the Wildon entrance is needed agaln then stone will be installed
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spring.

The restoration contractor is currently maintaining access from the north staging area near
Archwood Avenue and intends to close construction activity for the winter within the next few
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